
Meeting summary for ID/DD Member Call (09/25/2024)  
 

  

Quick recap    

Josh emphasized the importance of filling out the Agency provider survey and another 

survey about the workforce crisis, both due by September 30th. He also discussed 

various training sessions and meetings, including an Ohio ISP training, a training for 

Survey Support Agents, and a regular provider training series. Lastly, he reminded the 

team about the Medicaid managed care open enrollment period and the launch of the 

Outcome Tracking System (OTS).  

  

Next steps    

• All providers to complete the Agency Provider Survey Workforce by September 30th.  

• Interested providers to join the Ohio ISP training input session for ICFs on Tuesday, 

October 1st from 1:30 to 3:30 PM.  

• Adult Day Service Quality Pilot providers to enter information for individuals in the pilot 

program into the Outcome Tracking System by the end of January.  

Summary    

Ohca Dd Member Call: Surveys and Workforce  

Josh welcomed everyone to the Ohca Dd Member call and informed that Debbie and 

Pete were absent due to hosting a Fall conference for their skilled nursing facilities. 

Josh then discussed the importance of the Agency provider survey, emphasizing its role 

in justifying budget increases and understanding the workforce situation. He provided 

the survey link and encouraged everyone to fill it out by September 30th. Additionally, 

Josh mentioned another survey about the workforce crisis, which is more for national 

information, and added its link to the chat.  
  

Training Sessions, Meetings, and Survey Process  

Josh discussed various training sessions and meetings, including an Ohio ISP training, 

a training for Survey Support Agents (SSAs), and a regular provider training series. He 

also mentioned a meeting with the Department of Health regarding the survey process. 

Josh encouraged team members to provide input for the Ohio ISP training and to 

suggest topics for discussion in the upcoming meeting with the Department of Health. 

He also reminded the team about the Medicaid managed care open enrollment period 

and the launch of the Outcome Tracking System (OTS). The next call will be led by 

Josh, with possible involvement of colleagues like Pete.  
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